
PTA Board Meeting Agenda 

February 5, 2020 

 

Welcome: Laurie Larsen 

Pledge:  

Thought: Lisa Hyde 

 

Attendance: 

Casey Pickett    Jen McFarland 

Laurie Larsen    Audrey Slade 

Kim Porter    Jo Larsen 

Carlie Lifferth    Lisa Hyde  

Megan Shaw    Tarin Wariner 

Monica Glover    Heidi Webster 

Marcie Piersen   Angee Gardiner 

 

Principal Report: Casey Pickett 

 Background checks will need to be done. Thing that is tricky about them is that they will cost $40 each. 

It will last the rest of your days. In the future you cannot volunteer for field trips if you don’t have one. If you 

are in a line of sight of someone right now it will be ok but it will need to happen. Casey is willing to pay ½ for 

any members on the PTA Board 

How can we encourage people to make time to go do it? 

Student Council: SC Representative 

 Selling hot chocolate to earn money for books on social/emotional well being 

 After school tutoring will be staring soon too 

 Zen Den for students- place to relax and unwind 

 16th-20th of March will be a green ribbon week (how to be more earth friendly) 

 13th-17th of April will be the spirit week (with Brad Barton-magician) will need some money from PTA 

Teacher Representative: Mr. Welch 

Secretary Report: Carlie Lifferth 

 Motion to approve minutes 

 1st-Kim Porter 

 2nd- Angee Gardiner 

Treasurer Report: Megan Shaw 

 New Budgets handed out 



 

President Report: Laurie 

Evaluation Sheets—please fill out and keep in your folders. I will collect them (folders and sheets) at the 

end of the year 

Volunteer Sheet Pass Around 

Nominating Committee-Monica Glover: Seems to be going good. Talked to everyone that is already on 

the board to see if they want to stay or go 

Need-Student Development VP and Treasurer 

It is looking pretty good. We will vote in March and be sworn in in May.  

PTA Day at the Capitol February 18. Who wants to go? 

 

Bubble Festival: Getting stuff for the silent auction. Online forms can be filled out to get donations  

Review: 

Windridge Wonders:  

Kim Porter:  Want to change it up a little next year. Right now they get a pencil, certificate for 

classic fun center, picture in hall, lunch, read off what teacher said about them. Looking to mix it up 

next year.  

Coming Up:  

 2/3-2/7: Book Fair (Tarin Wariner/Holly Marrelli) 

2/5: SEP Dinner (Megan Shaw) 

  Olive Garden 

2/7: Meet the Masters Assembly (Lisa Hyde)- DaVinci  

 Needs helpers for make up day. Next Tuesday-Audrey and Laurie volunteered  

2/10-2/14: White Ribbon Week (Jolene Larsen) 

 Following the program we have. Student Council is doing announcements and sign up for 

teachers for have them come do in class training. Its about You have the Power  

2/14: Windridge Wonders 

2/17: President’s Day, no school 

2/18: PTA Day at the capitol 

2/19: Habit Burger Fundraiser Night 5-8 pm (Kim Porter) 

 Student Council offered to hang the posters. Need to show the flyer or show it on the phone. 

Laurel will post it.  

2/21: Spelling Bee (Angee Gardiner) on stage after school 

 Judges are set. Prizes for the top 3. Two from each class 4-6th grade will come. March 25th will be 

the district for the northern part of district. 

 



Lisa Hyde: Teacher Appreciation questions. Week of March 24th. The teachers will be here from 8:30-

10:30. Room Service that would be delivered to them on Monday because it is a teacher improvement day. 

Possible paint day with lots of supplies we have left over. Can use their art to auction off.  

3/12: Super Science Night 

 Jen McFarland: it’s coming along. Layton digital will be here. They have a green screen. 

 

VP Items of Business: 

 Tarin: need to look forward to convention. Need to register by March 20th.  

 Jen: maybe make a video or something like that to get more people involved in PTA. Send it out before 

school ends and then at the start of the school year as well. Play it at Kindergarten registration. Interview kids 

about what PTA does for them. Tarin, Audrey, Jolene and Jen McFarland.  

Next meeting: Laurie is out of town on March 4th so we will have the meeting February 26th.  


